
 

 

 News from the Principal  Tuesday 19th November 

School Swimming Program  

Last week was our annual swimming program. Students were 

very excited to head off to the pool to improve their swimming 

skills.  Great fun was had by all!  

STEM Update  

Last week, students learnt some magic tricks, using a piece of 

paper, 2 paperclips and 2 rubber bands. Students were 

challenged to make predictions from their observations and see 

if they could find a pattern in their results. Some great magicians 

here in 4/5C!  


